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Dear  Parents










October 20th 2017
Newsletter 3

Book Week was a hive of activity, with all the classes fully engaged in cross-curricular activities using their chosen book.  It was wonderful for staff to observe children excitedly sharing learning with their parent during the Working Alongside morning, and I know from the verbal feedback that many of you valued the opportunity to see current learning strategies in action.  Dressing up day on Friday was a cause for much enjoyment amongst the children and the range of outfits and props was amazing.  The children have greatly enjoyed sharing with each other the reasons why they have chosen their costumes. The response to the Reading Challenge was excellent, with 79% of Apple class receiving a certificate, 85% of Holly and 77% of Cherry. Thank you to those who have returned the Book Week questionnaire – your comments and suggestions are helpful for planning future events.
Inset Day – Monday 30th October

Please be reminded that the children return to school after half term on Tuesday 31st October.
Flu Immunisation: Friday 3rd November 

The nursing team will be based in the Dove Centre, and will be taking place from 9.30 onwards. Please visit www.nhs.uk/child-flu for more information.  If you have not yet returned your consent form and do you do wish your child to have the vaccination, it is possible for the form to returned to the office during the week after half term.  
Parent Consultation Evenings 
Tuesday 7th November  3.15 – 5.15pm (Holly 3.15 – 6.00pm)   Wednesday 8th November 4.00 – 7.00pm (Holly 5.00 – 7.00pm) 
The clipboards in the library after half term - please fill in your desired time slot as soon as possible. Many thanks.

Parent Forum: Friday 10th November @ 2.15pm in the Dove Centre

All parents are very welcome to attend, as this is an opportunity for you to shape the direction of the school from a parent’s viewpoint, and items on the agenda will be set by parents.  Please return the slip sent out with the last newsletter, or email the office to confirm attendance.
National School Meals Week 2017: 13th to 17th November.

As part of the NSMW, we will be taking part on Roast Dinner Day on Wednesday 15th November.  We are also celebrating our exceptionally high uptake of school lunches at Ewhurst, due to Debbie’s excellent and delicious meals.  Debbie will serving a traditional roast lunch with a surprise chocolate pudding. 

Children in Need: Friday 17th November

We will be having our usual Mufti Day on 17th November, in return for a £1.00 donation for Children in Need.  Debbie will also be serving a special meal of fish and chips, with a Pudsey Bear Biscuit for pudding.

Parenting Puzzle Positive Parenting Course: 13th November to 4th December (9.30 – 11.00am St Nicholas Church Rooms)

Surestart are again running this course that encourages parents and carers to enjoy bringing up children and get the best out of family life.  The course is open to all parents and carers of children aged 0-11 years living in the Cranleigh area, and costs £12.00, including a course book and refreshments. To book a place ring 01483 276634 or visit www.surestartcranleigh.co.uk
Year R Transition Questionnaire

Apple class parents will today receive our transition questionnaire, asking for feedback about your child’s first half term at Ewhurst.  We would be grateful if you could return these by Friday 3rd November.

Christmas Pudding Label competition (order form attached)
Well done to Tola, Sebastian and Riley who are the winners of the Christmas Pudding competition. 
The order form is going out today – these must be returned by October 31st so the PTA can put in the order as soon as possible.
Christmas Cards

Your child’s design with the order form on the back is going home today – please make sure these are returned, with payment, by 8th November.   All cards, tags and wrapping paper should be delivered back to us no later than 6th December. All queries to Rachel B or Cathy W or to ewhurstpta@gmail.com
200 Club: URGENT MEMBERSHIP IS REQUIRED.  Thank you to those of you who have already returned forms for the 200 Club, but we need more.  This is an excellent and easy way of raising money for the school, and you may be the lucky monthly winner for only £12.00 a year.  Forms are available from the office.

Please remember that as a church school, we don’t celebrate Halloween.  I would be grateful if families respect the request that NO Halloween items are brought into school (including Explorers).  Thank you.

Pause for thought

At this time in the school term consider what is now working well.  Reflect on how a challenge was overcome, or progress made. Identify transferable skills and recognise a growth mindset attitude, whether it be a home or school activity.
Wishing you a restful half term

Yours sincerely

Jane Dyer

Headteacher

Autumn Term 2017


Mon 23rd to Fri 27th  	Half term


Mon 30th  		Inset Day (no children in school)


November


Thurs 2nd    		Open Morning Tour @ 9.30am


			Holly Forest Schools on site


Fri 3rd			Flu Immunisations in School (Dove Centre)	


Tues 7th			Parent Consultation Evening 3.15 – 5.15pm


			(Holly class 3.15 – 6.00pm)


Weds 8th			Parent Consultation Evening 4.00 – 7.00pm


			Holly class 5.00 – 7.00pm)


Fri 10th 			Parent Forum @ 2.15pm in the Dove Centre


Tues 14th 		Open Morning Tours @ 9.30am and 11.00am


Thurs 16th 		Cherry Forest School @ Sayers Croft


			Full Governers Meeting @ 7.30pm


Fri 17th 			Children in Need Mufti Day 


Weds 22nd 		Cherry class – Advent Workshop at Guildford 


Cathedral 


Thurs 23rd 		Cherry Forest School @ Sayers Croft


Weds 29th 		Pied Piper Theatre Performance 


Thurs 30th 		Holly Forest Schools on site


December


Fri 1st Dec		Mufti day (New toy for Christmas Fair)


Weds 6th			Apple Nativity Dress Rehearsal 10.00am


			Last French Club


Thurs 7th			Apple Nativity Performance 10.00am


Sat 9th			Christmas Fair


Tues 12th		Holly and Cherry Nativity Dress Rehearsal 10.00am


			Last SCL After School Club


Weds 13th 		Holly and Cherry Nativity Performance 10.00am


Thurs 14th		Holly and Cherry Nativity Performance 2.00pm


Fri 15th 			Christmas Lunch


			Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children


Mon 18th 		Candlelit Service in Parish Church 5.45pm


Weds 20th 		Christmas Party


Thurs 21st 		End of Term Service 9.15am


			End of Term 1.30pm


Inset Days 2018


June 29th, July 23rd .





Summer Fair		June 23rd 2018





Awards  13.10.17 – Reading Challenge 





Awards  20.10.17 –  Half term awards for effort


Apple		Holly		Cherry


Star of the Week


Abigail		George		Hugo


Headteacher’s Award


Poppy W	Elfie		Alfie


Reef		Harry		Edith


Izzy		Mia		Jacob








